
Ref.No.VP/N/883/2017-18/123  

Office of Village Panchayat,  

Navelim, 

Salcete-Goa. 

Ph. No: 2726404. 

www.vpnavelim.com 

 

Date: 04/08/2017. 

 

 

 

To, 

Rev. Fr. George Aguir, 

Parish Priest, 

Our Lady of Rosary Church,  

Navelim, 

Salcete  Goa. 

 

 

            Sub: To announce about the cattle left for grazing in the fields.  

 

 

Rev. Fr., 

  

 

      Kindly announce on Masses in the Church & Chapels for Sunday Masses on 

06/08/2017 for information of the Public that many farmers have approached the Village 

Panchayat Navelim regarding the cattle menace. The farmers / cattle owners just leave 

their cattle as stray and as such they destroy the fields and cause lot of inconvenience to 

the farmers.  

 

 In view of the above you are humbly requested to announce the same at Sunday 

Masses to take care of the cattle. This panchayat shall also take measures to announce the 

same in the Village and for the Gram Sabha Meeting. 

 

 Kindly do the needful. 

 

 

            Yours Faithfully 

 
         

 

 

        _____________________ 

    ( Vilma D’Silva ) 

Sarpanch, V.P. Navelim. 

 


